MSC TO CALL AT PORT OF BENGHAZI AFTER
3-YEAR CLOSURE

MSC 225 — REMINDER - BENGHAZI PORT HAS RE-OPENED

December 13 2017

Following our communication of October 26*" 2017 on our website, we would like to remind you, and confirm
that our services resume calling at Benghazi, Libya, now that the port has re-opened following a three-year
closure.

For further information, please contact your local agency.

MSC Bordeaux : 05 57 92 66 00 - MSC Brest - 02 51 10 58 00 - MSC Dunkerque - 03 28 26 32 00 - MSC Le Havre : 02 32 74 68 00 - MSC Lyon : 04 37 43 63 00 - MSC Marseille -
04 91 14 17 00 - MSC Montoir : 02 51 10 58 00 - MSC Paris : 01 53 64 63 00 - MSC Rouen : 02 32 81 71 00 - MSC La Réunion : +262 262 427 800 - MSC Mayotte : +262 269 609 300



https://www.msc.com/fra/notices/2017-october/msc-to-call-at-port-of-benghazi-after-3-year-closu

